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Bulletin Mensuel Mars 2017 
 

“ ” 

Charlemagne 

Les Nouvelles Norwood 

Norwood Park News 

Subscribe to our website for important messages and reminders 

Follow us on Twitter  @Norwood_hwdsb 

 

Un message du bureau 

We would like to thank all of our wonderful volunteers who 

donate their time and efforts to Norwood Park.  A special 

merci to everyone who volunteered at hot dog day, who 

contributed to pancake Tuesday, who supported the book 

fair and who continue to support staff and students.  We 

appreciate everything that you do!  

Merci de nos élèves et du personnel!!! 

 

 

Concours Oratoire 

Un grand Merci to following students who participated in the 2017 

Concours Oratoire!   

Grade 5: Ramona, Molly, Regan, Ema 

Grade 6: Sophia, Arjun, Kaylee, Helen, Julia 

Grade 7: Mayar, Alexia 

Grade 8: Zenobia, Ali, Maryam 

Félicitations aux gagnants, Arjun et Zenobia!  They will represent 

Norwood Park at HWDSB’s board level Concours!  Bonne chance! 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 3 

PA Day- No School for 

Students 

April 14 

Good Friday- No School for 

Students 

April 17 

Easter Monday- No School 

for Students 

 

Wishing staff and students a 

safe and relaxing March 

Break! 
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Félicitations aux équipes de ballon-panier! 

We are very proud of the Senior Girls basketball team's playoff 

accomplishments. Bravo ladies! 

Félicitations à:  Isabella B, Shayla B, Natalie B, Maeve S-C, 

Charlotte S, Mayar G, Rosha K, Noura K, Elita A-K et Danielle P! 

A big congratulations to the Senior Boys Basketball Team on their season. 

The team consisted of: Jacob R., Aaron O., Tyler L.W, Miika R, Chase M, 

Zachary C, Adonis A, Ty W, Aleksa P, Ryan W and Eli C. The boys won their 

division with a record of 5-1 but were eliminated in the first round of the 

playoffs in a heartbreaking loss to Janet Lee 42-41. We are so proud of 

these boys for showing a high degree of competitiveness and 

sportsmanship. Thank you for the privilege of coaching you. Mr. Lemmond 
and Ms. Rashford. 

Congratulations to the following students for making the Junior Boys and 

Girls teams:  

Junior Boys: Ian M, Ryan R, Ben P, Pavle P, Calan F, Preston C, Andre P, 

Jamie S, Tobias H, Justin L, Afnan C and Alexander VR. 

Junior Girls: Emi V, Sophia K, Ashley O, Poppy W, Ellia B, Maizy P, Sadie B, 

Alexia H, Melissa E and Sydney E. 

We are looking forward to a great season! 

Mr. Lemmond and Ms. Rashford 

An important message about Safety 

Please continue to help keep our students safe and remember that 

there is No Stopping/Parking at ANY time in the school bus loading 

area on Warren Avenue or on the east side of Terrace Drive.   

In addition, the staff parking lot is out of bounds with the exception of 

parents dropping off or picking up their children from the YMCA 

program. Students must be dropped off on Warren Avenue away from 

the school bus loading area.  If you walk your child to the back 

playground, please use the path.  Safety of our students is a priority 

and we ask that you avoid walking in the parking lot. We 

appreciate your continued support. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

FRENCH CAFÉ 

Norwood Park will be hosting 

our 16th Annual French Café 

fundraiser on Thursday, 

May 4th 2017 ... Mark your 

calendar!  More information 

will soon be headed your 

way! 

Volunteers Needed 

With all of the many activities 

that happen at Norwood 

Park, please consider 

volunteering.  All volunteers 

require a valid police check 

and you can apply for this 

online.  Please contact the 

school if you have any 

questions! 

Our next School Council 

meeting is Monday March 

27 @ 6:30 in the music room.  

Please join us! 

March 1st:  Subway 

March 22:  Pita Pit 

 

 


